
 
Attention: News Editor                                                                           December 04, 2018. 
 

 
MECHANICAL CHALLENGES AFFECT WATER SUPPLY TO SECTIONS OF ST. JAMES. 

 
The National Water Commission (NWC) is advising customers served by the Irwin North 

Booster Station, in St. James, that the disruption they are experiencing in their water supply is 

due to mechanical challenges at the facility.  

  

The affected areas are Timber, Irwindale, Chelsea, Sign Road, Irwin Heights and surrounding 

areas. 

 

The NWC regrets any inconvenience caused and is working assiduously to restore regular water 

supply to the affected areas by Wednesday, December 12, 2018. 

 

-End - 

 


